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January 27, 2025 
1:45 pm – 2:30 pm (Central Time) 

Virtual WebEx Meeting 

Participants: Dr. Laura Hansen (Creighton University, for Dr. Robert Dunlay), Dr. David Owens 
(Columbia University), Dr. Rui Yi (Northwestern University) 

DHHS Staff: Chris Johnson, Sue Medinger 

1. There were no changes to the agenda. 

2. There were no changes to the summary of the May 2024 meeting. 

3. The Committee discussed the draft 2025 Request for Applications (RFA). Committee decided to stay 
with the previous years NIH evaluation process and will revisit the topic next year and check NIH’s evaluation 
current process at that time. 

4. There were no comments on researchers reports. 

5. Potential dates were discussed for the on-site meeting in Lincoln. Committee members will forward 
information regarding availability. Chris will send optional dates for the committee’s next meeting to be in 
April or May 2025. 

6. Meeting adjourned at 2:30 pm with no further questions. 


